Birth Certificate, Passport, or Visa

According to the Illinois State Board of Education, school districts,
including private schools, are required by law to obtain a certified copy
of a birth certificate of every child. If you are unable to provide a birth
certificate, then a passport or visa are also accepted. Please return to the

office by Sept. 1*.



